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+ Treat others kindly and with respect at all

times.
* Follow instructions.
* Play safely and sensibly.

* Think before you speak and use good
words.

* Keep your hands and feet to yourself.

* Speak up to stop anyone being hurt by
bullying or unkind behaviour.
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It has been a busy eight weeks in school and we are very grateful to all the parents who have supported us in so many ways.

· Sincere thanks to the parents who have walked along King St with children on trips to Aberdeen Sports Village and to the Aquatics Centre for swimming. When parents help class teachers, it means that Pupil Support Assistants can stay in school to help individual children and groups with reading, writing and maths. It also means that children can be more closely supervised and supported in the playground by Pupil Support Assistants (PSAs) who remain in school. Thank you.

· Thanks for your generosity in sending in so many cans and packets of food for our lovely Harvest Festival on Friday. There are a few photos on the school website already and we will get more information to you soon about how much we collected for Seaton Foodbank and the SVP (Society of St Vincent de Paul). The children are counting the goods and making graphs this week!

· Our PARENT COUNCIL has met twice and we have an enthusiastic group of parents who are already planning events and setting fundraising goals for the year ahead. Particular thanks to all our Committee members:

	Chairperson 
	Trish Le Poidevin
	Children in P1blue, P5 and P7

	Secretary
	Fiona Marie
	Children in P1 blue and P2

	Treasurer
	Mark Trimmings
	Child in P2

	Events Co-ordinator
	Eileen Esslemont
	Child in P7

	100 Club Co-ordinator
	James Love
	Child in P3/4

	Committee members
	Sonia Coates
	Child in P6

	
	Ghana Bhandari
	Child in P4

	
	Joy Abunda
	Child in P2

	
	Jill Gerrard
	Child in P1 blue

	
	Louise Janssen 
	Child in P1 blue

	
	Ellie Zemani
	Child in P1 blue

	Mrs Martin, Miss MacDonald and other members of staff also attend meetings. Many thanks to Mrs Craig for providing a crèche during meetings.
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Please look out for the invitation that is coming home with details about the Fancy Dress Events. 

P1 and P2 Party 
Thursday 30th October 
6pm – 7pm    
P3 – P7 Disco  
Friday 31st October

6.30pm – 8pm
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100 Club
The draw was made at our Harvest Festival on Friday and the rollover prize (covering the months of July, August and September) was won by Mr and Mrs Lewdanski, parents of a former pupil. They won £120. 

Mr Love is sorting out the new signatures for the 100 Club Bank Account and then the Parent Council will be in touch with all parents about becoming members. The 100 Club has been a steady source of income for nearly twenty years, funding our Playdale playground equipment, visits to school by professional theatre companies and much more. Sincere thanks to everyone who has supported our school regularly through the years by donating £4 each month to remain a member.
	Dates for your Diary

	Tues 7th Oct
	Aqua Fun at the Aquatics Centre – 
P7 leave at 9.20am, P6 leave at 9.50am, P5 leave at 10.20am and P3 leave at 10.50am . Parent helpers are very welcome.         

	Wed 8th Oct
	3.30pm – 6pm Parent-Teacher meetings in the hall.

	Thurs 9th Oct
	TechFest outreach workshops 

9.30 – 10.15 P5 Investigating Ink

10.45 – 11.30 P6 Investigating Ink

1pm – 2pm P7 Microbiology. Pupils need to bring an old clean sock.

3.30pm – 6pm Parent-Teacher meetings in the hall.

	Fri 10th Oct
	Basic Moves at ASV     Parent helpers are very welcome.         

9.30 P3 Pupils leave at 9am to walk there 

10.15 P1 red    Pupils leave on the bus at 9.45am 

11  P1 blue     Pupils leave on the bus at 10.30am 

	Mon 13th Oct – Fri 24th Oct    ‘TATTIE’  HOLIDAY

	Wed 29th Oct
	9.30 – 11.30am ‘Gathered Together’ project in the hall run by Donna Cuthill, Aberdeen City Parental Involvement officer, and Richa Okhandiar, Participation and Development Officer at BEMIS - Black and Ethnic MInority Infrastructure in Scotland. All parents are very welcome.

12 – 3    P4 trip to Duthie Park for Rainforest Workshop  Parent helpers are very welcome.         

	Thurs 30th Oct
	Fancy Dress Party for P1 and P2. More details to follow.

	Fri 31st Oct
	Basic Moves at ASV for P3, P1 red and P1 blue     Parent helpers are very welcome.         

Fancy Dress Disco for P3 – P7. More details to follow.

	Mon 17th Nov
	In-Service Day. Children do not attend school.

	Mon 22nd Dec – Friday 2nd January         CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY
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Please buy your tickets at the door on the night when you attend. 


Children £2 and adults £1. We will do ‘Hands Up’ in class to find out how many are coming! Thanks.





Please do not bring cars into the school car park.


Please remember that the only vehicles allowed in our car park are staff cars, delivery vehicles and official school transport. There is plenty of space to ‘park and stride’ from Seaton Park or Lidl. Please show consideration and help to keep our school grounds safe for all our children. Thank you.                                 





All the children know that they should walk along the GREEN PATHS in the car park.








